
Shamley Green Birds 
 

 
Have you seen the first swallow or chiffchaff of the year or the tawny owlets? 
 
The Environment Group is trying to improve the recording of biodiversity in Shamley 
Green. The tree, wild-flower and amphibian 
groups are recording what they find. A study of 
invertebrates by a professional entomologist 
will start in May. And we have a new group 
starting to record bird species seen in the 
village and its surrounds. All of this should 
help us to provide evidence-based advice for 
future projects and will be recorded on the 
environment group website, currently being 
prepared. If you would like to help recording 
birds, please contact Jim Drummond (jim.drummond4@btinternet.com) 
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